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Gainesville Chapter No. 2 Royal Arch Masons 

Post	Office	Box	358704,	Gainesville,	Florida	32635-8654	
Meets	at	R.	T.	Schafer	Masonic	Temple	2505	N.	E.	9th	Street,	Gainesville,	Florida	

Regular	Meetings	on	3rd	Tuesdays	at	7:30,	Dinner	@	6:30.		
	

March 1, 2018 
To Royal Arch Masons:     
  
RE: Announcement of and Invitation to Gainesville Chapter No. 2 Semi - Annual  Antient Craft Table 
Chapter Convocation. 
  
Excellent High Priest Thomas Metcalfe is pleased to Announce and Invite all Royal Arch Masons to attend and 
share in the Celebration of the Craft at the coming Special Convocation of Gainesville Chapter No. 2 R.A,M.  
on Tuesday, March 20th, 2018.   The ceremonies of an Antient Craft Table Chapter Convocation will be 
held at Chef Brothers Catering,  5240 N.W. 34 Street, Gainesville, FL 32605  beginning at 7:00 p.m.   
Registration will begin at 6:00.   The cost is $20.00 for a fine meal.  Dispensation has been given for this 
special event by our Most Excellent Grand High Priest, Ronald C. Newton.   
  
In addition to the well known conviviality of the special occasion in welcoming newly Exalted Royal Arch 
Masons; recognizing those whom have attained particular thresholds of membership and those who have 
otherwise distinguished themselves in Freemasonry and the community; endearing themselves to us through 
and within our ancient and honorable Craft; we will have the opportunity and occasion to show our 
appreciation.   
  
Additionally, our guest speaker for the evening is Right Worshipful Jeff Foster, Candidate for the office of 
Junior Grand Warden and newly Exalted Royal Arch Mason.    We know him to be an outstanding Companion.  
This occasion offers quite an opportunity to visit with him and get to know him better, investigating his ideas 
and proposals for our future in Freemasonry in Florida.     
   
We expect many of the leaders both elective and appointive of several of our Grand York Rite lines (Lodge, 
Chapter, Council and Commandery) to be present and enjoy the festivities of the Table Chapter celebration.   As 
a Royal Arch Mason you are invited to attend and participate with us.  
    
In order to plan the food properly, please make advance reservations with the Secretary, Adam Bryan at 352-
284-4450 (speak clearly & leave a detailed message) or at Adamb1124@Gmail.com  by Friday, 3-16-2018.   
  
Zealously for the Excellent High Priest, Thomas Metcalfe,   

Adam M. Bryan 
		Adam M. Bryan,   
Secretary.   																																																				 

							


